
 
WASTE CONNECTIONS LONE 

STAR, INC. 
Connect with the Future· 

 
Labor Day 2024 Holiday Schedule 

 

Waste Connections will not be closed during the upcoming Labor Day Holiday.  Your trash 
schedule will run as a normal pickup schedule during the week.  We will be happy to submit a 
notice in the local paper if needed to notify the customers.  Please let us know If you have any 

further questions regarding the schedule.   We appreciate our partnership with the city and 
look forward to our continued success together. 

 

Thank you 

 

Jimmy Esparza 

District Manager 


